

4-H British Columbia Provincial Council 1150 Kalamalka Lake Rd. Vernon, BC V1T 6V2

January 11, 2018

WestGen Endowment Fund Attention: Jessica Callaghan 1625 Angus Campbell Rd. Abbotsford, BC V3G 2G4

Dear Jessica,

Thank you! It can never be said enough. On behalf of the 4-H community I would like to extend to you and the WestGen Endowment Fund our sincere appreciation for your ongoing support and belief in the 4-H program. Your support of \$5000 will be utilized for our 2018 Leaders Conference. This program provides an opportunity for our volunteer leaders from across the province to meet and expand their skills and knowledge to take home to their clubs. 4-H BC survives and thrives by the strength and endurance of the leaders involved; this conference provides an opportunity for us to thank our hard working volunteers in a supportive learning environment.

As a Gold Partner, WestGen will receive the following recognition benefits:

- ✓ Press Release for major contribution
- ✓ Use of 4-H BC "Proud Partner" Logo
- ✓ Recognition in quarterly newsletter and our "Opportunities Guide and Application Package"
- ✓ Signage at provincially hosted events, trade shows and programs
- ✓ Logo in Annual Report and on 4-H BC Provincial website with a link to your company's website
- ✓ Recognition presentation of support at Annual Partner Recognition Event

Once again, we thank the WestGen Endowment Fund for your continued support. Your contributions allow 4-H members in this province to grow and learn as they discover their strengths and talents and become contributing members of their communities. We look forward to working together through 2018 and beyond.

Sincerely,

Belinda Field

Fund Development Coordinator funddeveloment@bc4h.bc.ca

Learn To Do By Doing

Phone: 250-545-0336 Toll Free: 866-776-0373 www.bc4h.bc.ca